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For more information please contact:  
 
 

• Robert Bishop, Chief Executive Officer; 
• Rebecca Rinaldi, Chief Financial Officer; or 
• Dominic O’Brien, Executive General Manager & Company Secretary. 
 

P: +61 7 3418 0500     E: cosec@newhopegroup.com.au 
 

This ASX announcement was approved and authorised by the Board. 

 
New Hope Corporation Limited (ASX: NHC) (Company) notes the recent media speculation naming 
the Company in a consortium with Oaktree Capital Management and Canadian private equity firm 
Brookfield bidding to buy Aurizon’s East Coast Rail business. 
 

Consistent with statements made in the Company’s Full Year Reporting in September 2022,  
the Company regularly examines opportunities aligned with strategy and which may create value 
for shareholders. 
 

The Company, however, is not in a consortium with Oaktree Capital Management and Canadian 
private equity firm Brookfield bidding to buy Aurizon’s East Coast Rail business. 
 

The Company confirms that it is in compliance with its continuous disclosure obligations under  
ASX Listing Rule 3.1. 
 

(ENDS) 
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